
Hi,

Here is Ausgrid's submission. The original has also been posted

Regards, 

Clinton Gee | Engineer | Planning & Supply Negotiations - Northern Beaches | AUSGRID

Level GRD FLR, BLDG 2, Dympna Street Cnr Middleton Road Dee Why NSW 2099 AUSTRALIA
(: 02 8569 6352 (Extn 66352) | 7: 02 9981 9918 (Extn 39918) | *: CGee@ausgrid.com.au | 

Please consider the environment before printing this email

24 November 2016

Dear Sir/Madam

Request for Comments on Application for AUSGRID - SEPP - Infrastructure 2007
Development Application No. Mod2016/0307         
Description: Modification of Development Consent DA2015 granted for Drainage and Stormwater 
Management works and Installation of shoring walls and bulk excavation  
Address:  9, 11, 15 & 17 Howard Avenue and 14, 16 & 28 Oaks Avenue and 884, 888, 890, 892, 894 & 896 
Pittwater Road DEE WHY 

Council requires referral comments on the above application.

To access the documentation please go to:

https://eservices1.warringah.nsw.gov.au/ePlanning/live/Public/XC.Track/SearchApplication.aspx?id=814371

You can open each document by selecting the documents tab and clicking on the title or the icon next to it. You 
can download these by saving the files to your computer. If you experience any difficulty try right-clicking and 
selecting ‘save link as’ for each document.

Your referral response comments would be greatly appreciated within 21 days of the date of this letter.

Enquiries regarding this Development Application may be made to Lashta Haidari on 9942 2111 Monday to Friday 
between 8.30am to 5.00pm or anytime at council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au.

Sent: 30/11/2016 8:36:13 AM
Subject: Re: MOD2016/0307 - 896 Pittwater Rd Dee Why
Attachments: 20161130 Augrid Submission 896 Pittwater Rd Dee Why.pdf; 

24/11/2016 09:58 AM

To, 

cc

SubjectMOD2016/0307 - 896 Pittwater Rd Dee Why



Yours faithfully,

John Slater
Development Assessment Liaison Officer
This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. 
If you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately 
via return e-mail and then delete the original e-mail. 
If you are the intended recipient, please note the change of sender email address to 
@ausgrid.com.au. 
Ausgrid has collected your business contact details for dealing with you in 
your business capacity. More information about how we handle your 
personal information, including your right of access is contained at 
http://www.ausgrid.com.au/ 

Northern Beaches Council
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